
 
 

COMMITTEE MEETING – SUNDAY 9
th

 MAY 2010 

 

 

Present - Claire Bruce, Caroline Munro, Carol Morrice, Gail Munro, Elissa Steven, 

Sally Mackintosh 

 

Apologies – Carrie Vetters, Alan Ross, Wilma Campbell 

 

Item Action 

By 

Correction to Minutes from 28
th

 March – date of previous minutes that were 

approved should have been 21
st
 February. 

Approved by Caroline and seconded by Claire. 

 

Points from previous meeting –  

 

CB has discussed possible film night licence with Joan Bishop from hall 

committee. May be possible to get cost covered with funding from council 

if both committees agree to host a set number of film nights in a year.  

Licence would allow us to advertise which film was being shown in 

advance, which we cannot do with the current licence.  

Was agreed that this was a good idea. CB to discuss further with Joan and 

organise funding application. 
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CB 

 

Events 

 

Alan to confirm that Blue Ridge are still available to play for the end of 

gala dance in August. 

 

Rosehall Fun Day. It was agreed to have two shifts for the bouncy castle. 

Morning from 10:30 and afternoon from 1:30. 

 

 

 

AR 

 

 

All 

Fundraising 

 

Bake stall to be held at Bonar Primary School open day, which is being held 

on the afternoon of the 29
th

 May. Everyone to please supply baking!  

Caroline to ask the primary school if we can use their kitchen again for the 

baking. 

 

Thrift shop. Sally has almost completed the funding application, however 

we need to find premises. Various locations were discussed including a 

portacabin or the cabins at the Invershin hotel. Sally to speak to the new 

owners of the Invershin and Caroline to speak to the Youth Club regarding 

rental space. 

 

Pub Quiz. CB wrote to the hall committee with the proposed rules of the 

pub quiz league.  They have requested a few changes. CB to now write to 

the other committees to organise who will host the other dates. 
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SM 
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CB 

 



 

Co-op ticket sales. CB to chase as have not heard back from them following 

writing with a request for the door table. 

Elissa suggested we do a bag packing day at a local supermarket as this is a 

great way to raise funds. Carol agreed to phone round the shops to find a 

date that we can do later in the year. 

 

250 Club – waiting for bank account to be opened, then we can start to 

publicise it. 

 

Advert sales so far - £130. 

 

Car boot sale in Muir of Ord on Sunday 23
rd

 May.  Can sell left over clothes 

swap clothes. Carol and Caroline agreed to do this.  As many people as 

possible to help. 
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Programme 

 

Details of programme discussed. 

 

Agreed to hold a ‘What do the Kyle Kids Know?’  Will need a video 

recorder and permission from the schools to interview the children.   

Gail to compile questions for the kids. 

 

Carol to speak to Gillian from the Dornoch Festival Week regarding the 

sandcastle competition and proposed fancy dress football.  Also to find out 

about piped band for opening ceremony. 

 

Claire to speak to Lily Byron regarding a craft day from the children. 

 

Caroline to speak to the youth club about a music workshop. 
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Next meeting TBC 

 

 

 


